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Date of Request for 
Comment: 

January 26, 2021 

Period of Comment: January 26, 
2021 

through February 19, 
2021 

Comments 
From: 

TransCanada Energy Ltd. (TCE) 

Date: 2021/02/19 

  

Contact: Mark Thompson 

Phone: 403-589-7193 

Email: markj_thompson@tcenergy.com 

Instructions:  
1. Please fill out the section above as indicated. 
2. Please refer back to the Consultation Letter under the “Attachments” section to view materials related to the proposed new ADM-002-

AB-1 
3. Please respond to the questions below and provide your specific comments, proposed revisions, and reasons for your position 

underneath (if any). Blank boxes will be interpreted as favourable comments.   
4. Please be advised that general comments do not give the AESO any specific issue to consider and address, and results in a general 

response. 

Alberta Reliability Standard Stakeholder Comments and/or Alternative Proposal 

New  

1.  Are there any requirements contained in the proposed 
new ADM-002-AB-1 that are not clearly articulated? If 
yes, please indicate the specific section of the proposed 
new ADM-002-AB-1, describe the concern and suggest 
alternative language.  

Comment # 1: TCE is generally supportive of the proposed new ADM-002-
AB-1. 

 
  

2.  Do you have any additional comments regarding the 
proposed new ADM-002-AB-1? If yes, please specify. 

In the interest of red-tape reduction, TCE questions whether this standard 
could replace one or both of the CIP-SUPP standards. 

For additional clarity, TCE recommends that, once this standard receives 
Alberta Utilities Commission approval, the AESO amend Information 
Document, Waivers and Variances Requests ID#2020-007 to references this 
standard. 

 


